
Twenty years ago we transformed an old shop into Poppleton Dental Practice and to
celebrate we are holding an open afternoon from 1-5pm on Wednesday 28th June 2017.
We would love you to come and join in our celebrations as we have afternoon tea, cake
and much more.  There will be a raffle with many of the fabulous prizes donated by other
local businesses, and all money raised will go to Macmillan and Dentaid.

Everyone is welcome, patients and non-patients, to come and have a look around and
meet the team.  Why not bring a friend and make an afternoon of it?  See our Facebook
page for more information, or pop in to pick up a flyer and buy a
raffle ticket in the meantime.
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Party Time!

Retirement Time

New Staff
Keep up to date by following us on facebook
www.facebook.com/poppletondentalpractice 

and twitter 
https://twitter.com/poppletondental

At the end of March we were sad to see Sandra, our
practice manager of over 10 years, retire.  We had a
lovely meal out at her favourite local Italian restaurant
where she was presented with gifts from staff and
patients.  We hope she is having fun with her new
found time, sewing and gardening, and doing some
new courses too.

We are delighted to introduce two new members of staff
to our team here at Poppleton.  Natasha, our trainee
dental nurse, is working hard helping the team as well as
undertaking her training at Leeds Dental Institute.  
Following Sandra's retirement Kelly has joined the
practice as our new receptionist. She is new to the world
of dentistry and is enjoying getting to grips with all things
dental.  Please say hello to Natasha and Kelly when you
next come to see us. 

New Website & 
Online Booking

Our new website has been up and
running since December.  We now
have a new News section where
you can find lots of information &
updates about the practice.  We
also have a new online booking
facility for anyone who would like
to join the practice by simply
following the Book Your
Appointment Now - New Patient
link.  Out existing patients can now
make their own examination and
hygiene appointments by using
the link added to their recall email
or text message.  There are still a
few teething problems (sorry!) with
the system, so if you are unable to
find a suitable appointment please
call or email us and Kelly will be
happy to help.
patients@poppletondentalpractice.co.uk

28th June 1-5pm


